
 

The final report from our Eurasian Water Milfoil removal contractor, Aquatic Plant 
Management is available via the “2023 APM Report” link on the “Important Resources” 
page.Thumbnail sketch is 84 dives, 110 hours and a dump truck full (10.5 cubic yards) of milfoil 
was removed. Please see the map within the report that shows where all the work was done 
this year. The cost of this year's work was $40,000. Of that, $5,000 was paid by the Association 
with the remaining $35,000 being paid by the Foundation.  
  
 
A quick blurb as to where we are on the Lake Management Plan Update. 
Onterra has gathered most of the data they need to  
begin updating the plan. That data includes; 
Stakeholder Survey, 
Water Quality Assessment (read chemistry), 
Early Season AIS Survey, 
Late Season AIS Survey. 
Onterra has yet to do the Watershed Characterization, crunch the data, make their 
recommendations, meet with us to discuss, and generate the document. 
To date the Foundation has paid $7,734. The total expense should be somewhat more than 
$14,000 and will be reimbursable at 66% once all the bills are paid. 
We will continue working on this as we get more info from Onterra. 
 

Thank you to all of you that support the Association and Foundation. Taking care of our Lake is 

an expensive investment, and the Association and Foundation appreciate your continuing 

support. 

 


